
2/20/79 

Dear Harold: 

While snowed in, I have been catching up on some 

filing. I came across your 2/5/79 note to Lardner re 

Mrs. "Tony" Henderson and the two men in the TSBD window. 

Your note indicates that the HQ file does not contain any 

follow-up on this lead. However, there was a follow-up, on 

December 5, 1963, reported on the following day. This FBI 

report was printed by the Commission at 24 H 524. (CE 2089) 

The discrepancies between the two reports are 

interesting. The telephone lead has her as certain it was 

the 6th floor. The report of the in-person interview has 

her uncertain as to the floor, only that no one else was on 

a higher floor. In the former, the man in the white shirt 

was the taller of the two; in the latter, he was the shorter. 

Also, the follow-up is slanted to imply that the two men were 

those (of 3) on the fifth floor. 

CC JL 


